[bookmark: _GoBack]I do these all of the time. Usually a temporary problem is solved with a visit or two. Some problems resurface several times over the year, in which case I would just do another problem solving visit. If the situation requires more involved intervention from me, I will contact you. I will usually call you, but sometimes I send a permission slip regarding further meetings with your child.
